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                     Bulletin 1 ð Friday  11th September 2020 

Isnôt it great to be back to school and a touch of normality? It has been a delight to see 

how engaged and enthused the children are coming into schoolðthe staff are  

delighted with the approach of the children and their attitude to being back in the  

classroom. There are lots of smiles in schoolðwonderful! 

 At the moment we are spending time getting used to the new systems and ways of  

working and doing things. At the same time, teachers are assessing childrenôs needsð

seeing what they remember, how they are feeling and developing the relationships that 

are such a vital part of learning. We have been making daily adjustments as we realise 

that some things could be done better or more efficiently. Thank you for your patience as 

we try to ensure smooth transitions at the beginning and end of the day. 

 So much of the school day is different but we are working hard to retain the ethos and 

traditions that have been so popular and successful in the past. 

 

From L to R: 

Year 3 show their lovely 

learning (�:�H���F�D�Q�¶�W���V�K�R�Z�� 
�I�D�F�H�V���E�H�F�D�X�V�H���Z�H���G�R�Q�¶�W���K�D�Y�H��
�S�H�U�P�L�V�V�L�R�Q�V���\�H�W������ 

 Year 6 try out 

the new climbing 

equipment and 

enjoy lunch in the 

sunshine on the 

field. 

Year 4 are  

working hard at 

the maths and 

back in the  

learning zone! 
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